
SHARED GOVERNANCE EXECUTIVE COMMITTEE 

MINUTES OF THE MEETING OF NOVEMBER 



SG Committees on Canvas 

 

 Dr. Infanger made a motion and Dr. Franklin seconded the motion to allow Shared 

Governance Committee Chairs to use Canvas for committee e-business that is allowed under 

Article VIII of the Shared Governance Document.  The motion was approved unanimously.  

Chair Lee will communicate this action to SG committee chairs. 

 

SGA Response to Section 3.2.3 of the Faculty Handbook – Office Hours and Communication 

with Students 

 

 Mr. Lang presented a Resolution from the SGA which relegated the aforementioned 

proposal to the Faculty Senate with a recommendation that student input be gathered before a 

decision is rendered.  Because the Faculty Senate has already considered and rejected the 

proposal, the proposal will be returned to the Originator.  However, Faculty Senate President 

Sarah Franklin reported that the Faculty Senate, in its December meeting, will discuss the issue 

which could result in a subsequent proposal at some future date and indicated the Senate will 

consider student input in its deliberation.  Dr. Franklin welcomed dean participation in the 

December discussion, but asked that the deans make a formal request to be added to the agenda. 

 

Comments from Constituent Representatives 

 

 For the SGA, Mr. Lang reported on the success of the following events: the Comedy A 0 0 1 4dg 
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